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Tuckers Park

Annual Report


The past twelve months has been an unusual time for Tuckers Park and the clubs that 

are based there. All activity was suspended according to government guidelines throughout 

much of  this period.


Faringdon Town Football Club

The football club has weathered the enforced period of  inactivity partly due to the 

receipt of  grants from the District Council, the FA (for pitch improvements) and S106 monies 

(for club house refurbishments). Training sessions resumed on 29th March.


Faringdon Judo Club

The Judo Club has been suspended since November 2020, but anticipates a return to 

classes in May or June. With luck it is hoped that the club will be able to offer five weeks of  

classes before the school holidays when they will move to summer courses. 


Throughout lockdown the Judo Club have been looking after the building interior while 

the Football Club have maintained the outside.
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